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SECURITY
Be vigilant of walk-in theives if you're leaving your doors or windows open because of the hot weather. A handbag was stolen on the
estate on Tuesday 2nd July, possibly by gaining access through an open door out of site of the CCTV.
 
FRAUD & CYBER CRIME
Please check these resources which will help you fight cyber crime:
 
www.met.police.uk/littlemedia and www.met.police.uk/fraud
 
2019/20 BID LEVY BILLS
Thank you to the majority of businesses who have paid the levy bill you received in May. The Council have now sent a reminder to those
who have not paid. Please pay this without delay as the BID has to pay £10 for all reminder invoices.
 
FASTER BROADBAND
The installation of the improved fibre lines for the FBB has started. We do not currently have a completion date.
 
WIMBLEDON STADIUM SITE
Buckingham, the construction company for Wimbledon AFC, are proposing to put some concrete ballast on Riverside Road to stop cars
parking there so their lorries can access the site.
 
Galliard are likely to close a section of Riverside Road opposite their site entrance during the third week of July. Details are not yet
known, but we will update everyone as soon as possible.
 
PARKING
The new parking signs are not up around the estate.
 
ROADS
The Thames Water leak has been mended thanks to the persistence of Luke Ryan. We are also in regular contact with National Grid
regarding the appalling state of Riverside Road and its potholes.
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